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20th October 2016 
 
 
Dear Belinda, 
 
Your letters dated 12th August 2016 refer.  
 
Your response with regard to the two issues raised, cover for MPF members during temporary 
stays abroad and MPF Reserves, have been considered by the ESBRSA National Executive 
Committee at it’s meeting on 29th September 2016. The view of the meeting was that both 
issues remain unresolved and that rather than engaging in continuous correspondence, a 
meeting would be required to give clarity to both issues.  
 
You have suggested that the process “The Way Forward” with Joyce Farrell be used to 
accommodate a discussion on MPF issues. Unfortunately, future meeting dates for this process 
are fully booked up to Christmas and possible into early January 2017 on other agenda items. I 
agree that these are complex issues so I would appreciate if you could accommodate a meeting 
with NEC Officers in early/mid-November to discuss them. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience. My mobile number is              
087 2484181 should you wish to call to discuss the above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Michael MacNamara,                                                                                                                                                  

Hon Secretary,                                                                                                                                                      

National Executive,                                                                                                                                                 

ESBRSA 


